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Brenda Broeske

From: Jessica L. Titel
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 7:57 AM
To: Brenda Broeske
Subject: FW: Midway Rd and Plank Rd Single Family Zoning 

Here one more! 
 

From: Ashley Horvath <sturdivant.ashley@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 3:27 PM 
To: Jessica L. Titel <Jessica.Titel@Appleton.org> 
Cc: Matt Horvath <mhorvath66@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Midway Rd and Plank Rd Single Family Zoning  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Sorry, it looks like the form did not attach!  
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Ashley Horvath 
920.427.3803 
 

On Mar 27, 2024, at 3:21 PM, Ashley <sturdivant.ashley@gmail.com> wrote: 

  
Good Afternoon, Jessica- 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for maintaining the current zoning designation for single 
family homes near Midway Rd and Plank Rd. As a concerned community member, I firmly believe 
that preserving this zoning classification is essential for maintaining the character, stability, and 
quality of our neighborhood. 
 

I urge you to carefully consider the importance of maintaining the current zoning designation for 
single family homes. Doing so will preserve the unique character of our neighborhood, enhance the 
quality of life for residents, and protect property values. I believe that by keeping this parcel zoned 
for single family homes, we can ensure the long-term prosperity and vitality of our community. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please see the attached, signed letter.  

Thank you,  

Ashley & Matt Horvath 

 
Ashley Horvath 
920.427.3803 

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links.  



 


